
Reverend Kevin Maloney, Pastor           �

Deacon Anthony Paratore�

Deacon Robert Connelly�

 

Saturday�Vigil  4:00pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � � �  5:15pm at St. Charles�

� � � �  �

Sunday  � �  8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

� � �         10:30am  at St. Charles�

� � � � � �

Monday, �       8am at St. Ann’s�� � � �

Tuesday, � � 8am at St. Ann’s�

Wednesday,  � 8am at St. Patrick and St. Brigid�

Thursday, � � 8am at St. Ann’s�

�

Beginning October 1, 2022, Father Kevin will hear 

confessions on the first Saturday of the month from 3:15

�4pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid’s Church�

�

�

St. Charles�St. Ann  �

Monday� Friday    9am to 3:00 pm�

315�468�1803�

Fax Number  487�6312�

4461 Onondaga Blvd. Syracuse, NY   13219�

www.stcharles�stanns.com�

Email  stcharles.stanns@gmail.com�

�

Faith Formation  �

315�468�1803 or 315�475�2185�

315�468�1803 for K�8�

sguglielmi@syrdio.org for grades 9�10�

mosullivan@syrdio.org for grades K�8�

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid  �

Monday�Friday    9am to 2:00pm�

315�475�2185�

216 N. Lowell Ave. Syracuse, NY  13204�

www.stpatricksandstbrigids.org�

Email  stpatssyr@syrdio.org�

                          THE LINKED PARISHES OF          

ST. CHARLES– ST. ANN AND ST. PATRICK AND ST. BRIGID 

                    October 30, 2022 

Feast of All Saints is a Holy Day of 

Obligation  Masses are 8am at St. Ann’s 

and 5:30pm at St. Patrick and St. Brigid 

 on Tuesday, November 1st.    



PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE SERVING IN OUR MILITARY �

Matthew Locke, Andrew Ayres, Joseph Perry, Packy Guy,  Andy Bryant, 

Joseph Coppo, Owen Alberts, Dave Saxton, David Kaminski,  Michael 

Pizzari, Ryan Alberts, Seth Hatcher, John Rozyczko, John Rozyczko, II�

Donna Adams, Mary Aigeltinger, Sarah Albright, Phil Allen,   Teresa 

Barndollar, Edward Bargelski, Tom Baumann,  Phyllis Behan, Ralph 

Bellinger, Joseph Bertalli, Jane Benson,  Msgr. Larry Bordonaro, Eileen 

Boutin, Briana, Cristen Brophy, Jennifer C., Deb Carey,  Guisseppe 

C.,Sophia Grace Castrilli, Joseph Castrilli, Larry Chalk, Anna Ciccarel-

li,  Christopher Clemons, Infant Sloane Clucas,  Denise Corcoran, Loret-

ta Corcoran, Mary Courcy, Abby Cronin, John Danaher, Bill Darmody, 

Sally Daughton, Pat DeNeve,  Jim DiPaola, Moe Donohue, Michael 

Dowe, Helen Driscoll, John Drury,  Stever Effler, Kay Ellis, Sally Ennis, 

Karl Esmark, Dan Fahey, Carol Ficarra,  Mary Fox, Shawn Garland, 

Gabby, Teresa Gelormini, Anne Gerega,  George Ginnopolus, Michael 

Goodyear,  Carol Grayson,  Bill Gunter, Chris H., Doug Hague, Jack 

Halpin, Dennis Haney, Dylan Patrick Healy,  David Hill,  Timmy Hogan, 

Kara Horvatch, Michael Hrab, Cathy Hubert,  Holli Johnson, Chris 

Jones, Judy,  Connor Karlovitz, Joe Kane, Tommy Kearney,   Angelo 

Kelly, Dorothy Kenyon, Christine Kleberg, Ted Kocienski, Kathy Kotz, 

John Krell,  Christine LaPage, Siobhan Leonard,  Hal Lockwood, Jeffrey 

MacCollumm, Mary Marcellus, Eli Marposon, Margaret Marposon,  

Virginia Martens, Sister Maureen Mastine, Ron Metzger, Antonette Mi-

lazzo, Kathleen Missert, Rosemary Monticello, Beverly Morgan, John 

Morse, Dr. James Andrew Mosey, Mike and Leah Nosowski, Joan Olin, 

Michele Dubois Payne, Arlene Peck,   Donna Marie Pirro, Rocco Pirro, 

Bob Pray, Edward Purcell,  Angela  Ranalli,  Bill Rezak, Marcia Rhine-

hardt,  Jane Rickert, Patsy Rogge,  Lois Roy, Frank Sacco, Josephine 

Saccone,  David Sauer, Sister Mary Ellen Shirtz, Dan Schmidt, Karen 

Schmidt, Kimberly Schoemann, Paul W. and Janet Seville, Pat Sheehan,  

Annette Sitnik, Laurie Smiley,   James Spinoso, Jr., Catherine Spinoso,  

Christine Stepien,  Mike and Gerri Strojnowski, Mark Sunderman, Mary 

Lynn T.,  Paul Talbot, Norma Taylor, Brandon Thomas, Peggy Tracy,  

Makenna Grace Turner,  Mary Jo Weinheimer,  Patricia Shea Wheeler, 

Carmella White, John P. White, Gerald Wickert,  Rich Worden, Msgr. 

Robert Yeazel�

 �

Please pray for the sick of our Parishes�

T�� �����	 
���
��
 �� S�. C�����
�S�. A�� ��	 S�. P������ ��	 S�. B����	�

Heavenly Father, through the Sacred Heart of your Son, Jesus, we pray for 

our brethren with serious medical problems and for those among us who 

suffer from age-related disabilities.   Amen. 

�

�

�

�

MONDAY, October 31;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Phi2:1�4/Lk14:12�14�

SA 8am  � Anita Welch birthday by Barb Welch�

� � � Anne Welch Schwartz birthday by Barb 

Welch� �

� � � � � � � �

TUESDAY; November 1; Feast of All Saints�

Reading:  Rv7:2�4,9�14/1Jn3:1�3/Mt5:1�12a�

SA 8am    Joan O’Connor Bright by Michael and 

Colleen Hedges�

SP 5:30pm�� Parishioners   �

� �       �� � �     �     �     �    �

WED., November 2;  MASS AT ST. PATRICK’S�

Feast of All Souls�

Reading: �

SP 8am    Angela DeGennaro by Michael F. Quinn�

� �     Deceased members of Lorenzini Family by 

Family�

�   �      Carol Dooher by Family�

� �      ��      �

THURSDAY, November 3;  MASS AT ST. ANN’S�

Reading:  Phil3:3�8a/Lk15:1�10�

SA 8am   � Lt. Col. John Tamalis Mike and Becky 

Murphy�

� � Elizabeth Tamalis by Mike and Becky Murphy�

� �

SATURDAY, November 5; �

Reading:  Phil4:10�19/Lk16:9�15�

SP 4pm     Jerry, Peg, Marty and Timmy Leogue by 

Family�

� � � Joseph P. Sheehan/50th wedding anniv.  by 

wife, Margaret�

� � � �

5:15pm  Connie Sofia by Sr. Eileen McGrath�

SC�� Thomas Hearn by Family�

    �       ��    � � � � � � �

SUNDAY, November 6;  �

Reading:  2Mc7:1�2,9�14/2Thes2:16�3:5/Lk20:27�38�

SP  8am� Mary and Norman McLeod by Charles and 

Kay Palmiere� �

� � � � Kathy Tynan by Piazza Family� �

SC 10:30am   Maria DiPaolo by Antoinette Bordonaro�

�

�     Thomas Myslinski by Lori and George Welch�

� �

Prayer Requests�

�

 Would you like us to pray for your intentions?  

Prayer requests can be emailed to Sister Eileen 

McGrath at   emcgrath128@gmail.com.  Your requests go 

directly to the Blessed and Broken Prayer Group who will 

pray for your intention.  All prayer requests are held in con-

fidence and are known only to the prayer intercessors.   �

   �

“Do not worry about anything, but in everything  by prayer 

and supplication with thanksgiving let your     requests be 

made known to God.”� � � � � � � �

� Philippians  4:6�



      St. Patrick’s and St. Brigid’s Food Pantry is at  501 Avery Ave. �

Much needed items:  laundry soap, shampoo, toothpaste�

 

 

 

Eucharistic  Ministers 

Saturday , November 5  4pm  Michael Goodnough 

         Rita Collins 

         Maryellen Seeley 

          

Sunday, November 6    8am Michael Goodnough 

         Sarah Moynihan  

         Martin Murray 

 

 Lectors 

Saturday, November 5  4pm  Betty Collins 

          

 

Sunday, November 6   8am  John Corbett 

      

���������	
���������
������ � � � � �����

����������	
������
����	���������� ����������������

�

St. Patrick and St. Brigid Hope Appeal Assessment 

2022 HOPE Appeal.  Our assessment is 35,669.15.  This is an increase 

of 976.10 over last year.  As you know our assessment is based on 

our parish regular income.  It seems like everything has been 

increasing from groceries to gas, just to name a few common items.  

Unfortunately that is the same for the many services that are offered 

through the HOPE Appeal.  This year the HOPE Appeal requirement is 

back to normal.  We will be expected as a parish to pay our full 

assessment.  The full amount of our assessment is due by December 

31, 2022.  That gives us only 16 weeks.  If each family gave a donation 

to HOPE Appeal of $70. which is roughly $4.38 per week we would 

definitely meet our goal.  This is the same equivalent to a cup of 

coffee from Dunkin or Starbucks, and less than a pint of Guinness 

from a local establishment, just to put it into perspective.   

Thank you for all your continued support and generosity. 

Father Kevin 

Leprechaun League basketball program for boys and girls ages 4-12 

will be starting on Saturday, November 5th.  The program will run 

through January and will take place each Saturday at St. Patrick’s 

apartments on N. Lowell Ave. 

If you are interested in signing your child up, please visit my Facebook 

page: (Jeffrey Costello) where you can find a sign up application.  You 

can also contact me directly by texting me at 315-664-2010.  Name, 

age and phone number of the player please.   

Suggested donation is $25. per family (not required).  Also available 

$100. corporate sponsorships.  Please Venmo fees to Jeffrey-Costello

-3 or checks can be made payable to the Tipperary Hill A-C;  

P.O. Box 2353  

Syracuse, NY  13220   

Thanks, Coach Coz 

Attention Altar Servers for �� � � � � �

� St. Patrick and St. Brigid!!!�

You may have noticed that here at St. Patrick's 

we have a� very limited number of Altar Servers. 

We have been very fortunate that the few servers 

that are available have been very generous with 

their time and have volunteered when needed. 

We would really like to increase the number of 

available servers so that we can go back to hav-

ing a regular�monthly schedule. If you are a stu-

dent from 3rd grade to 12th grade and would real-

ly like to participate in weekly Mass as an Altar 

Server please contact�me either by calling the rec-

tory or sending an email. In fact if you are 

a�previous�Altar Server and would like to return I 

would be happy to have a refresher training as 

well.���

Michael Goodnough  315�475�2185 or �

mgoodnough@syrdio.org 



 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and may perpetual light shine 

upon them.  May their souls and all the souls of the faithful departed 

rest in peace.  Amen. 

 

                      Anne Prashaw, Margaret Welch 

Altar Servers at St. Charles-St. Ann! 

“Catch’em Being Good” contest for altar servers 

Anyone is invited to stop in the sacristy to fill out a ticket for an altar 

server who seems to be especially reverent and/or prayerful during 

Mass.  At the end of the month, two names are drawn from the 

container and the servers will be rewarded a special treat to either 

Gannon’s, 5-Below, McDonald’s, etc.  

Katie Boyea 

Deacon Tony 

                 Sanctuary candles have been lit for the week  

     of October 30th -Nov. 5th 

                   In loving memory of Carol Solan by Family           

OUR ANNUAL RED CROSS 

BLOOD DRIVE 

SUNDAY, November 20th 

from 8:30am-1pm 

St. Ann’s School gym 

 

Please call 1-800-RED CROSS (1-800-733-2767) or 

visit RedCrossBlood.org and enter:  

STANNS to schedule an appointment.  

Respect Life            To Live Each Day with Dignity:   

To live in a manner worthy of our human dignity, and to spend our 

final days on this earth in peace and comfort, surrounded by loved 

ones—that is the hope of each of us. In particular, Christian hope 

sees these final days as a time to prepare for our eternal destiny. 

Today, however, many people fear the dying process. They are afraid 

of being kept alive past life’s natural limits by burdensome medical 

technology. They fear experiencing intolerable pain and suffering, 

losing control over bodily functions, or lingering with severe 

dementia. They worry about being abandoned or becoming a burden 

on others. Our society can be judged by how we respond to these 

fears. A caring community devotes more attention, not less, to 

members facing the most vulnerable times in their lives. When 

people are tempted to see their own lives as diminished in value or 

meaning, they most need the love and assistance of others to assure 

them of their inherent worth. The healing art of medicine is an 

important part of this assistance. Even when a cure is not possible, 

medicine plays a critical role in providing “palliative care”—

alleviating pain and other symptoms and meeting basic needs. Such 

care should combine medical skill with attention to the emotional as 

well as spiritual needs of those facing the end of life.  



St. Charles�St. Ann�

2022�2023 FISCAL YEAR COLLECTION REPORT�

� � � � � � Actual             Budget�     donation�

Year to date�� �  102,181.00�� 113,295.00    �

 �

October 2� �     �      5,439.00  �     6,945.00�

October 9� �     �      8,761.00� �     6,945.00     �

October 16� �   �      7,649.00  �     6,945.00�

October 23� �     �      5,680.00� �     6,945.00�

October 30� � � � � � �     6,945.00�

Online for October�      7,379.00��     8,850.00�

 �

Collections YTD     � 137,089.00��    156,870.00�

�

Bills Paid this week: � � � � � � �

Payroll� � � � � � � � � � �     4,264.56�

Diocese of Syracuse                                                13,952.62�

National Grid                                                             1,688.01�

Word Among Us                                                          446.00�

T.L. Wall Accounting                                                  412.50�

Skurpski Heating                                                         363.00�

Cooney Heating                                                           327.00�

Catholic Sun                                                                210.00�

OCP                                                                             158.72�

                                                 �

�

�

� �    Thank you for your continued generosity!�

�

�

� � �      �

�

 

Eucharistic Ministers     

Saturday; Nov. 5  5:15pm     Lisa Smith, Don Zawacki 

 

Sunday;    Nov. 6  10:30am     Laurie Caloia, Terri Condon 

            

 Bishop Ludden Minister    Mary Lou Paratore  

Lector 

Saturday; Nov. 5   5:15pm  Mary Lou Paratore 

Sunday;    Nov. 6  10:30am  Kelly McCann  

  

St. Charles-St. Ann Food Pantry     

   The holidays are quickly approaching.  If you could pick up a few extras of what you like to see 

on your table at Thanksgiving and Christmas it would be most helpful.  Thank you! 

 For the month  of November candles have been lit 

                   in loving memory of Durant-St. Julien Family 

                                       by Family 

  For the month of November  candles have been lit  

              in loving memory of Phil and Ida Corso   

            by Kathy and Denny 

Calling new Altar Servers:  We would like to have more altar servers 

at each of our weekend Masses at St. Charles-St Ann’s so we are 

inviting more youth to join this wonderful ministry.  As we have said so 

many times, it is always a privilege and an honor to serve at the altar 

and we are very grateful that so may of you do this with such 

dedication and devotion.  Please contact me if you are interested and 

we will set up the training sessions.    Anyone who has made his/her 

First Communion is more than welcome to serve beginning in third 

and or fourth grade and to serve right up to until graduating from 

high school.  Please contact me at 315-468-2283 if you are interested 

in serving.     ~ Deacon Tony 

  For the second two weeks of November  candles 

    have been lit in loving memory of  

                 Kenneth and Patricia Lake by Family 

For your planning purposes… 

The month of November is when we remember our beloved dead. 

This year our Mass of Remembrance will be on the weekend of 

November 12th. 

The Mass for those that have died this year from  St. Patrick and St. 

Brigid will be at  4pm on Saturday, November 12th. 

The Mass for those that have died this year from St. Charles-St. Ann 

will be at 5:15pm on November 12th.  

Please join us!  



Thirty - First Sunday in  

Ordinary Time  

 

Father,  

Help me to find ways to accept 

 myself for who I am. Open my eyes to see the beauty in my soul 

and help me to find the good in what I stand for. Show me what 

You see. Bring my talents to life and show me how to be  

a blessing to others.  Amen  

  

 

A Family Perspective  

 

Jesus is saying to you what he said to Zacchaeus, “I 

must stay at your house today.” It doesn’t matter if in 

today’s gospel Jesus “Intended to pass through 

Jericho to another town.” In families we sometimes 

stop at the wrong places. It is wisdom to “pass 

through” annoying family situations as we can enjoy the 

goodness of each other.  

   by Bud Ozar  

 

 

For Halloween  

Halloween is a time for wearing masks. Because the perfect 

family does not  

exist, you do not need to hide behind the mask of being a perfect 

family.  

Recognizing and admitting this is the first step to being real. 

Shed the mask and celebrate the family you are.  

   by Bud Ozar  

 

Holy Hour of Mercy 

The Rosary will be recited after morning Masses during the week.  

Consider staying and praying the rosary for peace.  

The Blessed and Broken Prayer Group that meets on 

Thursday nights at 6pm at St. Ann’s will resume on 

Thursday, October 6th.  All are most welcome.  The 

hour is spent praying for others in an easy going and 

prayer centered spirit.  If you feel called to join us please do!  You 

may enter through the school door at the front of the building.  We 

hope you will consider joining us for this most worthwhile ministry.  

Everyone needs prayer—now more than ever.       

         Blessings, Sister Eileen 

****The Tuesday Prayer Group has resumed meeting 

Tuesdays  at St. Ann’s,  3pm*************** 

We will meet in the teacher’s lounge in the school. 

The first Thursday Holy Hour has resumed.  6:30pm at St. 

Ann’s Church.   Holy Hour will be the first Thursday of each 

month.  

 

 

Attention Ladies of our Joint Parish Community!!! 

After 3 long years we are pleased to announce the return of the 

Ladies Holiday Brunch 

November 20, 2022 

Coleman’s Authentic Irish Pub 

12:00pm cost is $23.00 per person 

There will be a fun gift exchange for all who would like to participate, 

please bring a wrapped gift (Suggested value of no more than $10.00 

remember this is just for fun) 

Please make your reservation no later than November 17, 2022 

For reservations contact 

Rita Collins 315-425-1852 or Katie Verstraete 315-471-4956 
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MAKE MORE POSSIBLE.
solvaybank.com

MEMBER FDIC

ALL FORMS OF  
INSURANCE
Nick Masterpole 
 Carl Masterpole 

 315-473-9622
1524 W Fayette Street, Syracuse, NY 13204

Fax 315-473-9623

Tindall Funeral Home Inc.
1921 W. Genesee St.

315-468-5521
Family Owned & Operated
www.TindallFH.com

2718 James Street
Syracuse, NY 13206

Phone: 315-463-0621
Fax: 315-463-7703

e-mail: karl@lutzmonuments.com
www.lutzmonuments.com

Commercial & Residential
Sales • Service • Installation

315-437-7194
www.cooneyair.com

2516 LODI STREET
SYRACUSE, NY 13208

5298 So. Terry Road, Suite #3, Syracuse, NY 13219
Gerald F. Danaher, DDS

General Dentistry
Phone: 315-468-3327 • Fax: 315-468-3144

Continued cheerfulness
is a sign of wisdom.

Slainte!

THE BLARNEY
STONE INN
314 Avery Avenue

Syracuse, NY 13204
(315) 487-9675

www.grafelectric.netwww.grafelectric.net

315-387-9988315-387-9988
Email: Email: cgraf@grafelectric.netcgraf@grafelectric.net

QUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICEQUALITY ELECTRICAL SERVICE

COMPETITIVE PRICESCOMPETITIVE PRICES

PARISHIONERPARISHIONER

Quality Service Since 1987Quality Service Since 1987

LET’S GROW YOUR BUSINESS
Place Your Ad Here  

and Support Our Parish!

CONTACT ME  
Douglas Shaller

dshaller@4LPi.com  
(800) 477-4574 x6458
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Edward J. Ryan 
& Son

Funeral Home
 Chad M. Ryan,
Jillian A. Ryan

3180 Bellevue Avenue
Syracuse, NY

(315) 468–3443

Parishioner Owned  
& Operated

315-488-0921
1841 W FAYETTE STREET  

SYRACUSE, NY 13204

315-468-5108
nina.purhenn@brookdale.com

Now an all-inclusive community

BROOKDALE
BELLEVUE
Assisted Living  
and Alzheimer’s  
& Dementia Care

351 Main Street, Phoenix  
315-695-3376

9562 Main Street, Brewerton  
315-676-2333

5425 W. Genesee Street, Camillus  
315-468-0616

www.sweetwoodsmem.com

Since 1949

488-3164
104 Myron Road

www.samraoflorist.com
In Your Community for Over 60 Years

Phone   468-1512
2001 Milton Avenue Solvay, New York 13209

Air Conditioning • Brake-Electrical Cooling
NYS Safety Inspection • Goodyear Tires

Emission Service

GARCIA’S
AUTOMOTIVE

SERVICE

2208 W. Genesee Street
Syracuse

204 W. Seneca Street
Manlius

(315) 468-6281

5431 W. Genesee St.
Camillus, New York 13031

(315) 487-2412
www.BuranichFH.com


